
 

Church Unbound  

Last Weekend, we assisted another church who is unable to fulfill the required 

number of lunches needed.   We determined that having one weekend a month is 

more manageable for us.  Due to our exhaustion, there was an additional benefit 

– I asked Deacon David if the Youth Group could be requested to bring the lunches 

from the basement to the narthex.  They responded positively and provided me 

with ideas on how to use them soon. Yay!   

* 

We depleted the cookie supply last week and will need more for lunch packing on 

April 12th.  Bakers, your work is appreciated. 

* 

Mother Chloe has purchased Easter candy, and I have designed a brown bag 

Bunny to hold the candy.  Assistance is needed in creating these bunnies, and I 

plan to organize this activity on Sunday, April 6th during the coffee hour. 

* 

After much discussion, Jo Ann Swinson, Sherry Reeder, Rachel Lynch, Richard 

Meadows, and I have decided to form a steering committee. Instead of having 

separate discussions, we thought it best to work together as a group. Our first 

meeting is scheduled for April 12th after sandwich making and Mother Chloe's is 

invited. 

Any Concern, Barbara  

bejupin@gmail.com   

740-304-9462 
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